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SAVE THE DATE!

Birthday Parties Winter Concert

12/18 (Fri) 14:50-

We will celebrate all children ages 2 and 

above with December birthdays.

For precautionary measure, we would 

like to scale down this monthõs birthday 

party.

We will not combine classes and 

celebrate childrenõs Birthday with their 

own classmates and teachers only.

This year's Winter Concert has pre-recorded 

the performance of children as precautionary 

measure and we will send the link to parents.

We appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation.

Winter Break:
12/29ṕTueṖṌ1/3 (Sun)

Have a great holiday and 

see you on January 4th!



2020 WINTER CONCERT
It is recentlygetting cooler in Okinawa, and we hope you are keeping well in this cold weather. This yearõs 
Winter Concert contents arepre-recorded videos of the children's performance as aprecautionary measure 
and will send a private link to parents.

We are going to send the performance video of our sweet children to all of you by the end of December, as 
soon as we are ready.

We the link will be private so that only the person with the link can open it.

Please note that this video will be deleted by the end of January.

ẅImportantẅ

ẁ Please do not upload the link or the video (download) to SNS

ẁ Please do not share the link with a third party.

ẁ This video isintendedfor the internal use of the CDC community.

βPlease note that there is a possibility that it could be shared with a wider audience by a 
participant.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding and please feel free to contact us if you have 
any further questions or concerns.



FEVER EXCLUSION POLICY 
REMINDER

ÅIf your child has a fever over the temperature of 

37.5 C, they must stay home until the fever is 

gone.

ÅThey must be fever free for 24 hours without 

the use of a fever reducing medication

before they can return to school. Your child needs 

to stay home for 24 hours after his/her body 

temperature comes down to normal.

ÅIf your child gets a fever while at school, the 

teacher will contact you, and ask that you pickup 

your child. If you are unable to pick-up within 20 

minutes, we will let your child rest in the sickbay, in 

the CDC office.
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NEW SKILL

Their daily growth are amazing!

The babies in Kukuru class are very active.

They learn various movements while they play in the 

classroom with other children and teachers. 

They start learning sitting, rolling, crawling, walking, and 

running.

They challenge and enjoy their new skills daily which makes 

them want to try new things.  

We give them opportunities thought

daily activity to challenge using new skills.

Please encourage your child to challenge new skills so they 

can enjoy more at home with you.



TODDLER ONES

COMMUNITY AWARENESS AND 
ENGAGEMENT

A strongsenseof communityis critical in creatinga sense

of safetyandacceptancein growingtoddlers. At CDC we

try to ensurethat your childrenalwaysfeel that they are

a part of somethinglarger than themselvesand are in

their own way very special members of the OIST

community. As teacherswe provide your children with

opportunities to care for their community by teaching

them about compostingand global citizenship; toddlers

watch andhelp teacherscollect bananapeelsso they can

be takento the communitygarden.On asmallerscalewe

offer toddlers the opportunity to repair broken books

andbringforward broken toys so they canbe repaired.By

showingyour childrenthat toys that are brokendonõtjust

disappearand reappear fixed we help them develop a

sense of agency,and show they have the power to

positively affect their surroundings. It is our goal that

every CDC child grow up to be a conscientiousand

compassionateglobalcitizen.
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TODDLER TWOS 
MUSIC AND MOVEMENT:

MOVE MOVEMOVE!
Move,Move,Move!

In the toddler classrooms,we makesure

to balancequiet and active times. The

children love quiet activities, such as

readingbooksanddrawing. But,when the

music comes on, they get moving! The

classstandsup andstartsdancing,jumping

andstompingtheir feet alongto the beat

of the songs! Incorporating music

and movement into early childhood

education can help young children with

their development, language growth

, social interaction,grossmotor skill and

memoryskills.

N
u

u
ji

K
u

g
a

n
iK

u
g

a
n

i



NEW NORMAL
This year has presented us with challenges we could never have anticipated, our 

world has been threatened by a health crisis, urging us to redefine our health 

and safety protocols and introduce new rules that will change our lives for years 

to come. We know that a lot depends on us, teachers, to ensure that children 

areable tohave access to their education in a safe environment, so we strive 

every day to equip our children with necessary skills to face whole new way of 

living and we take all possible precautions in order to stay healthy and safe.

With this in mind, we have encouraged our students to practice good hygiene 

every day by getting into the habit of washing their hands regularly and / or 

applying hand sanitizers at key times, such as entering and leaving the classroom; 

after using; learning materials, books, and blowing their nose.In our3-4-year-old 

classes, we have implemented new rules that have allowed us to maintain a safe 

distance during our daily routines, we now have 4 helper groups that support us 

with our daily routines. This new measure has given us the opportunity to work 

on our students' self-help skills by assigning them withdifferent responsibilities 

which have made them more independent.

Another important change has been at drop off time. In our new normal, parents 

have been asked to stay outside to minimize the amount of people who enter 

the classroom. This has meant that students have become more responsible of 

their own belongings from the time they walk into the classroom. Also, they have

learned morning routines at a faster rate because they must do it by themselves

contributing to the development of their self-help skills. 

This year has been difficult in many ways, but it has also given us the opportunity 

to educate our students and prepare them for situations they will have to deal 

with in the future. We will continue to instruct our students and learn the 

important lessons this year has provided us.
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